Please join us for a

Historic Bell Dedication

Sunday, June 03, 2018 at one o’clock
Rockaway Borough Historical Museum

199 West Main Street

To reserve seating please RSVP by May 15 to
Rockaway Borough Historical Commuttee

Amold Bernard, President 973-586-2711

The bell was original to School #13, later known as Washington School, on Academy Street, built in
1883. The school came under the jurisdiction of Rockaway Borough when the Borough split from the
Township in 1894, The bell has recently been restored and will be on permanent display on the grounds
of the Rockaway Barough Historical Museun.

The dedication ceremony will take place regardless of weather, starting promptly at 1 p.m. and will run
approximately twenty minutes. The public is invited to attend. Attire is casual.




